
91 MAIN STREET  PH:  (715) 718-2193 

SUPERIOR, WI 54880 FAX: (877) 761-7058 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

August 2, 2023 
 
City of Duluth 
Attn. Lisa MacManus 
411 West 1st Street 
Duluth, MN 55802 
 
Re: State Disaster Shoreline Rehab. Areas – Change Order No. 1 
AMI Project # 231016 
 
 
Ms. MacManus, 
 
The following Change Order Request has been prepared for the City of Duluth State Disaster 

project.  AMI Consulting Engineers (AMI) currently has a Contract to provide design, 

permitting, bidding services, and special inspections for this project. At the direction of the City, 

services outside of the initial contract have been requested.   

 

Item No. 1 – Brighton Beach (Restored) Construction Administration Services 

 

On May 2nd, 2023, AMI met with the City of Duluth to discuss the changes in scope between the 

State Disaster construction administration services and Brighton Beach Phase II special 

inspections. Due to the changes in construction scope between these two projects, $26,280.00 of 

the shoreline inspections funding allocated to Brighton Beach Phase II will be removed from that 

project and completed during the State Disaster Shoreline Rehabilitation Project at Brighton 

Beach. The Brighton Beach Phase II shoreline inspections budget of $39,420.00 will be reduced 

down to $13,140.00. 

 

Summary 

 

AMI is requesting a change order in the amount of $26,280.00 to cover the additional services. 

This change order would increase the original contract amount from $162,075.00 to 

$188,355.00.   

 

We appreciate the opportunity to work with the City of Duluth on this historical project. Please 

let us know if you have any questions regarding this change order request, or if you feel any of 

the information above is listed in error.  You may contact me directly at 715-718-5722. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Ryan Dagger, PE 

Assistant Coastal Engineering Manager 

AMI Consulting Engineers, P.A. 


